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February 20, 2013

Ms. Dorothy Graham
Graham Family Foundation’
544 61% Street

QOakland, CA 94609

Dear Ms. Graham:

On behalf of Jewish Guild Healthcare, formerly the Jewish Guild for the Blind, thank you
for your generous gift of $13,000 for the second installment of a $40,000 pledge to name
one Eye Exam Lane at Jewish Guild Healthcare and Columbia University’s Low Vision
Center. . '

As we enter our second century of service, our new name, Jewish Guild Healthcare,
reflects our ongoing dedication to address the vision care and comprehensive medical
needs of our clients. We are grateful for your commitment and support of our mission.

Thank you, once again, for your vote of confidence in our work and continued generosity
to the Guild. '

Sincerely,

Alan R. Morse, JD, PhD
President & CEO

N
P.S.  Please keep this letter fo further substantiate your contribution for income tax
purposes. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation. The full

amount of your gift may be claimed as a charitable contribution on your income tax
return.
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March 11, 2013

Ms. Dorothy Graham
Graham Family Foundation
544 61 Street

Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Ms, Graham;

On behalf of Jewish Guild Healthcare, formerly the Jewish Guild for the Blind, thank you
for your generous gift of $20,000 for the Guild’s Adaptive Technology Center.

As we enter our second century of service, our new name, Jewish Guild Healthcare,
reflects our ongoing dedication to address the vision care and comprehensive medical
needs of our clients. We are grateful for your commitment and support of our mission.

Thank you, once again, for your vote of confidence in our work and continued generosity
to the Guild.

Sincerely,

(L~

Alan R, Morse, JD, PhD
President & CEQ

P.S.  Please keep this letter to further substantiate your contribution for income tax
purposes. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation. The full
amount of your gift may be claimed as a charitable contribution on your income fax
return.
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